
Good Morning Zoe,
 
I’m so sorry for the delay but yes, we will agree to another postponement for the 
neighbors.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Richard J. McChesney, Esq.
Spottswood, Spottswood, Spottswood & Sterling 
500 Fleming Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
(305) 294-9556 - Office 
(305) 504-2696 - Fax 
richard@spottswoodlaw.com 
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